European Bridge League
Att: President Yves Aubry

Oslo 31th Aug 2015
Request for a formal review

On behalf of the NBF we kindly request EBL to formally review the status of Lotan
Fisher and Ron Schwartz of Israel. This request is based on the allegations of
cheating made Boye Brogeland, regarding his former teammates.

These allegations are reported on Bridgewinners .com, and bridgecheaters.com -
a web page put up for these allegations.

For the last 20 years Boye Brogeland has been representing the Norwegian
National team. His ethics has never been questioned and he is a winner of the
Bermuda Bowl and a European Champion.

We kindly urge that the EBL as soon as possible takes the necessary steps to
investigate the case.

Yours sincerely UM
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steln Servoll Alfian Livgard
President NBF Secretary General NBF

Cc - WBF, All NBOs in the EBL, IBPA, NBP (Norwegian Bridge Press)



